
Brain Health Mission – ein Projekt der European Academy of Neurology, 2023, Breite Gasse 4/7, 1070 Wien, Österreich 
 
 

 

 

 

Information letter for parents (with students <14 years) 

This form can be used in case you take part in the Brain Health School Challenge with children under 
the age of 14 years.  

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

As part of the school subject ……………………………… we intend to take part in the school competition 
organized by the European Academy of Neurology. A contribution on the topic of “brain health” is to 
be prepared for the competition. The class intends to create a video contribution / photo contribution 
/ other contribution …………………………….. on this subject. 

 

You can find more information about the competition and the conditions of participation here:  
https://www.ean.org/brain-health-mission/school-challenge.  

 

The two best contributions will be awarded 500,- (1st winner class) /EUR 200,- (2nd winner class) for the 
class fund.  

 

Please let me know by………………………, if you have any concerns about your child’s participation in the 
project.  

Kind regards 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………… 
Name of teacher   


